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Mr. John A. Aday
Rt. 1, Box A-28
Estancia, New Mexico 87016

Re: D'Spain Well No. 2
C-12-T6N-R6E
Torrance County, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Aday:

This letter is to acknowledge that this office is in
receipt of your letter dated May 14, 1986. A review of
your file has indicated that drilling operations ceased in
June, 1983 and this office has not been notified of any
testing operations or any activity on the above referenced
location. This office has classified this well temporarily
abandoned for the past three years and we will now require
this well to be plugged and abandoned unless commercial
production be obtained in the next thirty days.

Failure to report to this office on plugging or testing
operations within the next thirty days will result in this
office scheduling a forced plugging case at the next
examiner hearing. Should you have any questions pertaining
to this matter, please contact me at this office.
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ROY E. <00OHNSON,
Sr. Petroleum Geologist
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